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Febuary 10, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about oversight.

You illegally fired all eighteen inspectors general and Director Huitema

of the Office of Government Ethics. The security directors at USAID were

put on leave to enable Mr Musk illegal access to classified files and when

Judge Englemayer blocked similar moves at Treasury your administration

mulled ignoring the order or impeachment. All who were involved in the

investigations around Jan 6 have been fired. Thereby the few remaining

in oversight positions are forewarned not to do their jobs. You are also

ending CFPB oversight of the financial sector, reform agreements for police

departments and all civil rights prosecutions. This attack on accountability

suggests bad intent.

Please assure me that you will act legally.

My pride in the US derives in part from our checks and balances.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


